Sara Hart

From: Maureen Warman <mwarman@uoregon.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 1:11 PM

To: Sara Hart

Cc: Patrick Kennedy

Subject: Re: question

Attachments: DIBELS Data System Agreement for FCRR.docx
Hi Sara,

| have attached the DIBELS Data System Agreement with the section that applies highlighted.

All districts sign this Agreement at the start of each school year so we do have district-level approval to share the data
with this Agreement. Under 2c. Secondary Uses of Data, these are “research activities conducted by Oregon and its
designees”. | confirmed with UO Innovation and Partnership Services (IPS) that FCRR can be considered a “designee”
since we are working on this grant together.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Maureen

From: Sara Hart <shart@fcrr.org>

Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 at 5:53 PM
To: Patrick Kennedy <ppaine@uoregon.edu>

Cc: Maureen Warman <mwarman@uoregon.edu>
Subject: RE: question

9:30 your time works great for me! Let me know what number to call!

sara

From: Patrick Kennedy [mailto:ppaine@uoregon.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 3:56 PM

To: Sara Hart <shart@fcrr.org>

Cc: Maureen Warman <mwarman@uoregon.edu>
Subject: Re: question

Sara,

After consulting with IPS, it looks like we’re in good shape to be able to share DDS data with you directly (meaning you
can work with schools to distribute your recruitment information, without necessarily having to get district personnel
involved), but a quick check in via phone would be good to make sure we’ve got all our bases (and IRB requirements)
covered. How about tomorrow at 9:30 Pacific (12:30 Eastern)? If that doesn’t work, we can also do 11:30—-12 (2:30 - 3)
or between 1 and 3 (4 and 6).

Talk soon!
Patrick



